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City of San Diego Commission for Arts 
and Culture Invests Millions in Local 

Nonprofits 
159 ARTS AND CULTURE NONPROFITS AWARDED MORE THAN $11.4 

MILLION IN CONTRACTS FOR PUBLIC SERVICES 
 

SAN DIEGO – The City of San Diego Commission for Arts and Culture today announced awards to 159 
nonprofit organizations for fiscal year 2020 totaling $11.4 million.   
 
“The organizations awarded contracts represent the incredible diversity of arts and culture in San 
Diego,” said Commission Chair Janet Poutré. “From small, all-volunteer organizations producing 
neighborhood events to internationally-known theaters employing hundreds of artists, the arts 
and culture ecosystem in San Diego is thriving.” 
 
With approval of the Mayor and City Council, the Commission annually supports the cultural sector 
through funding for local nonprofits in exchange for arts and culture services (e.g., performances, 
exhibits, parades, festivals and creative experiences) offered to the residents and visitors of San Diego.  
Each year, nonprofits apply through two competitive funding programs. The Organizational Support 
Program provides general operating support to nonprofits whose mission is primarily arts and culture 
related, and Creative Communities San Diego provides funding for specific projects such as festivals and 
parades.  
 
Funding for both programs comes from the local allocation of Transient Occupancy Tax (TOT), which is 
collected from visitors who stay overnight in hotels, motels and other similar accommodations. 
 
“The Commission’s programs to cultivate the arts and culture sector continue to flourish and we 
are thrilled to be able to again support nonprofits during this fiscal year,” said Commission 
Executive Director Jonathon Glus. “Our support reflects the City’s deep commitment to the power 
of creativity in community and the important role our arts and culture organizations play in the 
life of our city, for residents as well as visitors.” 
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For fiscal year 2020, 105 nonprofits will receive funding from the Organizational Support Program and 54 
from Creative Communities San Diego.   
 
For a full list of award recipients, visit the Commission for Arts and Culture website at 
www.sandiego.gov/arts-culture. 
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https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/osp_award_info_for_release.pdf
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